COVID-19 Safety Precautions

Academy Testing/Semi Academy takes the health and safety of our
customers and employees very seriously. We are closely monitoring the
situation regarding COVID-19.

To help keep everyone safe, we have taken the following precautions:

e We respectfully ask no one with COVID-19 symptoms, or who has
had close contact with someone with COVID-19, come in for a
test. The most common symptoms of COVID-19 are reportedly
fever, cough (usually dry), and shortness of breath or difficulty
breathing.

e We now require all people coming in for a test and those
accompanying the test taker to wear a face covering that covers
both the mouth and nose. Face coverings are required in the
lobby.

e |f possible, please practice social distancing of 6-feet apart.

e Temperatures of all customers will be taken, as an added
precaution.

e Customers are required to disinfect their vehicles before use. A
disinfected vehicle is available for rent.

e We have increased the frequency of disinfecting and cleaning
common areas and items throughout the building.

e Employees have been educated on self-checking for symptoms,
practicing social distancing and other good hygiene precautions.

Driver’s Education will not be offered at this time.

Thank you for your consideration and understanding as we work
together to keep everyone safe during this unprecedented time.




